The
illage of

Marcellus

To Whom It May Concern:

[ am writing to support the submission of the Village of Marcellus DDA Main Street Bridge
Builders Grant. As the Village of Marcellus DDA rethinks community engagement, talent
retention, building sustainably, and expanding conversations for more accessible downtown
engagement opportunities, their proposal of a Farm to Fiddle event would serve to provide an
approachable platform to encourage civic engagement.

In addition to broadening the potential for community participation, the event will support
existing businesses, the local creative community, our agricultural partners, and offer residents a
fun, diverse, and accessible event.

We look forward to supporting the Village of Marcellus DDA in implementation and celebration.

Warmly,

Sarah Ayers

Economic Development Director



